O Y.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

=1, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

4th March, 1931,

Dear 8Sir,
With reference to my telegram and letter of yesterday
regarding the re-classification with this Society of the 0il
Tank Steamer "VESTA", I have to acquaint you that I am today
in receipt of yours of the 24th ultimo regerding the entry in
the New York Return of vessels under survey, dated 16th ultimo,
from which 1t is observed that the vessel has been under survey
at Yew York, I shall therefore be glad to recelve the Surveyor's
Report in due course, and trust that you will also have forwarded
a copy to the Soclety's Surveyors at Titeste for their
information and guidance, as requested in my cablegram of yesterday
At the same time I have to acknowledge the receipt
of your further letter of the 25th ultimo, encloging a copy of
one addressed by you to the Owners, together with coples of the
plans of the alterations proposed to be carried out at Tirieste,
and I am obliged for your attention.
One set of these copies has been forwarded to the
Trieste Office.

I am,; Dear 8ir,
Youres fa ithi‘ul iy,

James French, Esd.,

NEW YORK,
bﬂdwf} Ok~ - CZ )q Secretary.




